


From: Mark wigg
To: Steve Powers; citycouncil
Subject: Accountability
Date: Monday, October 11, 2021 9:24:34 AM

Dear Steve, 

Do you intend to hold anyone accountable for the decision to delay spending the 2008 Bond for 13
years? The decision to delay purchase is going to cost the city millions of dollars. I understand that
sometimes people make mistakes, but do you point out those mistakes to the staff that made them?
How will they learn if you don’t?   

What makes the decision to delay acquiring the Marine Drive right of way especially disturbing is
that it may have been done to settle a personal vendetta against a landowner along Marine Drive. 
Do you allow personal animosity to be the basis for decisions that cost the city millions of dollars?  

Some are speculating that managers with authority to award millions in tax breaks and purchases
have lucrative jobs with the companies receiving the benefits waiting for the managers once they
retire from the City.  Do you have anything in the employment contracts with managers that would
prevent this? Maybe, just to avoid the appearance of a conflict of interest, you should add clauses
that prohibit gifts and employment from companies that do business with the City. 

Respectfully, 

Mark Wigg 
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